
Classified Senate Input on Program Creation/Discontinuance 11/21/12

Introduction:
During October and November, the Classified Senate met and reviewed the document
titled "Draft_2012-13_Program_Creation_Discontinuance&Resource_Reduction-
Item4d.pdf" and submits the following input to PaRC for consideration. A final
discussion will occur on November 29, 2012.

Additional Sentences for both Section 4 part b and Section 5 part a.

"The decision will be accompanied with supporting data from program review, market
trends and/or equity plan. An outline for the distribution of remaining duties or services
will be provided as well as an assessment of impact on student success."

"After a decision had been made clear communication with the campus community will
occur to make them aware of the reduction in services and their effect, including the
timeline. Notification of the campus community should include updating pages that
pertain to the reduction of services or resources on the Foothill College website/'


